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LEAGUE OF NATIONS SOCIETY IN CANADA.

MINUTES OF THE ELEVENTH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE 
LEAGUE OF NATIONS SOCIETY IN CANADA, HELD ON FRIDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 8, AT THE CHATEAU LAURIER, OTTAWA.

The Eleventh Annual General Meeting of the League of Nations 
Society in Canada was held in the Chateau Laurier, Ottawa, on 
Friday, September 8, 1933.

MORNING SESSION.

The
session at

morning session commenced 
2.30 P.M. Dr. H.M. Tory,

at 11.00 A.M 
President in

and the afternoon 
the chair.

The General Secretary read a number of letters of regret from 
Members of Committees and Officers of the Society who were unable to 
attend.

The Chairman said that the Central Executive Committee had 
found it necessary to postpone the annual meeting from the spring to 
September. A special committee appointed last January to make a 
study of proposed changes in the organization and Constitution of the 
Society had given the matter careful consideration. These changes 
and suggestions would be brought forward when the report of the 
Central Executive Committee was presented.

The Chairman announced that he was retiring after four years 
as President but that he would continue to give his support to the 
work of the Society. He thanked the members of the Central Executive 
for the support and help he had received from them during his term 
of office.

The Chairman suggested that the Minutes of the Tenth Annual 
General Meeting be taken as read. This was moved by Mrs. J.A. Wilson, 
seconded by Mr. Philip Fora n and unanimously carried.

The General Secretary read his report for the period from 
May 1, 1932 to June 30, 1933. The report was accepted.

Mr. H.J. McNulty, Honourary Treasurer of the Society, presented 
the Financial Statement of the Society for the year ending 31st 
December 1932.

On motion of Mr. McNulty, seconded by Mr. Foran, the report 
was adopted.

Doctor Tory nominated the following as members of the Re­
solutions Committee :-

Mr, W.J. Sykes (Chairman)
Mr. Tom Moore,
Miss Isabel C. Armstrong.
Miss Vvrinnifred Kydd , (Montreal )

Mr. Cowan presented the Report of the Central Executive 
Committee and announced that several appendices which he would not 
read had been prepared for the guidance of those entrusted with the 
direction of the Society. The appendices were as follows :-

(a) Report of the General Secretary for the period 
May 1, 1932 to June 30, 1933. (already submitted).

(b) Report re Federation of League of Nations 
Societies to be submitted by Mr. H.J. McNulty.

(c) Financial Statement for the year ending 
December 31, 1932.


